
Announcing Our Strategic Plan:

House, Harkness, Heart

December 14, 2023

Dear Lawrenceville Community,

As we continue to make meaningful progress in the area of wellbeing, I remain indebted to the
efforts of this community for generating innovative ideas, welcoming new perspectives, and
continuing to prioritize the work of supporting each and every student in our care.

The hopes of our community members – shared not only through visioning exercises as part of
our strategic planning process, but also in evening conversations in the Houses, affinity group
meetings, and listening tours with our Wellness Team – form the basis for focusing on wellbeing
in our new strategic plan. Our students are at the center of our enduring purpose as an
institution, and by further elevating and interweaving the elements of House, Harkness, and
Heart, we are better positioned to support their overall wellbeing.

Please click the image to the right for a
video message introducing
Lawrenceville’s new strategic plan:
“House, Harkness, Heart: A New Era for
Community Wellbeing.” The plan is also
available to view on our website.

While our work is well underway, it will take the investment of all of us to fully realize our Key
Aspirations within the Lawrenceville tenets of House, Harkness, and Heart. I am confident that
together, we can make a difference not only for each and every Lawrentian of today, but for
generations to come.

Sincerely,

Stephen S. Murray H’54 ’55 ’63 ’65 ’16 P’16 ’21
The Shelby Cullom Davis ’26 Head of School

https://www.lawrenceville.org/life-at-lawrenceville/leadership/strategic-plan
https://www.lawrenceville.org/life-at-lawrenceville/leadership/strategic-plan
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GSl1wdxOCQk

